The Richlands Town Council held a “Public Hearing” on Tuesday, May 9, 2023, at 5:30pm in the Richlands Council
Chambers with the following present:

Mayor: Rod. D. Cury

Interim Town Manager: Ron Holt

Interim Town Clerk: Amanda Beheler

Town Office Manager: Susan Whitt

Council Members: Doug Ratliff, Gary Jackson, Rick Wood, Jordan Bales, Jan White, and Laura Mollo.
Town Attorney: Michael Thomas

Mayor Cury called the meeting to order at 5:30pm for the Proposed 2023/2024 Budget.

Mayor Cury advised the floor is open for public comment.

Wanda Lowe from 292 Plantation Drive briefly spoke to the Council about her concerns regarding the budget. Mrs.
Lowe stated that she believes the Towns number one project should be repairing the roads. Mrs. Lowe also stated

that the Town needs to work together.

Mayor Cury asked if there was anyone else present that would like to speak about the budget.

Mayor Cury closed the public hearing.
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